Dane County Food Council July 2016 Report —

The Dane County Food Policy Council has three new members: Beverly Hutcherson from Fitchburg,
Danielle Williams from Cottage Grove and Carl Chenoweth from Stoughton. The call for volunteers to
serve on the Food Summit planning committee has been sent out. Please contact Alissa Schmidt at
Schmidt.alissa@countyofdane.com if you are interested in serving on the committee.
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